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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
As you know, children in Year 6 are required to complete Statutory Assessment 
Tests (SATs) in May. These tests will assess each child’s attainment in Reading, 
Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG) and Maths (Arithmetic and 
Reasoning). Children will also receive a teacher assessment judgement in Maths 
and Science.  
 
Tests are based on the curriculum content taught throughout Key Stage Two and 
in class, they regularly practise and consolidate these skills. It is important that 
children don’t feel stressed or anxious about their SATs – all we ask them to do is 
to try their best! To help them prepare for their SATs and feel confident to 
demonstrate all that they know and can do, we are delighted to be able to offer 
them some additional support and consolidation through an afterschool club.  
 
Starting next week (Monday 4th March), the club will run on Mondays and 
Tuesdays, led by Mr Davis-Powell. Each session will provide additional practise 
and application of both Maths and English skills.  
 
If collecting your child, please come to the pedestrian gate at 4pm. If your child 
has consent to walk home alone, they will be dismissed by staff from the 
pedestrian gate at 4pm.  
 
If you would like your child to take part, please confirm and give consent via the 
Gateway app. 
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If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak with myself or Mr Davis-
Powell. More information about the SATs can be found here. A meeting is also 
planned for parents to find out more on Monday 26th February at 2.30pm.  
 
 
Best wishes,  

J. Ferretti (Headteacher)  

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/blog/a-guide-to-year-6-sats-for-parents-and-carers

